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Love, Connect and Serve on the Journey with Christ 



Looking for more information?  If you’d like to learn more about something you 
heard during Crossroads announcements regarding upcoming events or the ministries at 
Crossroads, please visit our Welcome Center Kiosk located in the Connection Area or visit 
our website at www.crossroadsefc.com. 

WE’RE SO GLAD YOU’RE HERE!  Thanks for joining us today!  We don’t want to miss 
the opportunity of connecting with you.  So, whether you are visiting for the first time or 
are a regular attendee please take a moment to fill out the Blue Connection Card in the 
seat pocket in front of you.  Please return it to the seat pocket or leave it on your seat. 
 

If you would like to give toward the ministries of Crossroads Church, please place your 
gift in one of the Tithes and Offerings Boxes located at each Worship Center exit.  Online 
giving is also available on our website at www.crossroadsefc.com                                                                            

Welcome announcements 

In order to make our services available online and in other locations, photography and video recordings may take place while 
you’re here at Crossroads.  Your presence signifies your consent for Crossroads Church to use your image.  Thanks for your 
cooperation.                           

We wanted you to know that… 

- Assisted hearing devices are available during our services at the Welcome Kiosk. 
- Binders with printed lyrics are available on the back tables in the Worship Center.  
- Once a worship service has begun, we ask that all entering and exiting the            

Worship Center use the east or west doors (not the center, please).   

- Misplaced something?  If so, please check the Welcome Kiosk for lost & found items. 

three things... 

 Join Us For Lunch! If you’re new to Crossroads or have never attended a Newcomer’s 
Luncheon before, then we’d like to invite you to our free Newcomer’s Luncheon on 
Sunday, April 22nd, following third service.  This is the perfect way to meet others who 
are also new to Crossroads, meet some of the staff, learn a little more about            
Crossroads and enjoy a great meal!  Register today on your Connection Card. 

 Help Fight Hunger - Please consider helping meet the hunger need in Marshall 
County by donating food.  Check out the display in the Connection Area to find out 
how you can help make a difference!  Food donation items for the month of April are 
pasta, pasta sauce and tuna.  Thank you for your generosity! 

 Don’t Forget - On Sunday, April 22nd, we’ll be taking a special, one-time offering to 
support our DIVE Youth who will be attending the EFCA Challenge Youth Conference 
in Kansas City, KS from July 2nd - 6th.  

 Crossroads Invites You to Support World Vision’s 6k Walk/Run for Clean              
Water!  Join us on Saturday, May 19th, at 9:00 am at the Lions Shelter in Centennial 
Park as we partner with World Vision in this worldwide event to bring clean water to 
children in developing countries. Registration is $50 for adults and $25 for those 18 
and under. For free kids registration, email Diane Anderson at                                         
dianeandersonrentals@gmail. Please register under the Plymouth Host Site at 
www.teamworldvision.org/team/plymouth18.  So grab your small group, neighbors 
and friends and walk together, laugh together, sweat together and change the world 
for God together. 

 Connecting on the Journey Target Group - “This is a Target Group class that every      
Crossroader should take!” - COJ class participant.  If you would like to gain a deeper                     
understanding of the ministry at Crossroads...what we do and why we do what we do, 
then Connecting on the Journey is a class you need to take!  Specific information about the 
class can be found on the registration card located in your seat pocket.  Sign up today, the 
class begins on April 29th. 

 Men’s Breakfast - The Men of Crossroads ministry will be hosting a free breakfast for 
all men of Crossroads on Saturday, April 28th, at 8:00 am in the Station.  Sign up to 
attend the event next Sunday the 15th!  Don’t miss this time for some free food and 
great fellowship! 

 SpringHill Camp Preview Day - On Sunday, May 6th, our Children’s Ministry Team will 
be treating kids, Kindergartners through 4th grade, to a SpringHill Camp Preview Day!  
The Preview Day will happen during 1st and 2nd service.  We’ll treat the kids with some 
high energy SpringHill camp songs, fun outdoor camp games and more!  More 
information will be coming home with your child soon! 

When attending Crossroads, we want to encourage everyone to consider doing 
three things.  The first is to faithfully attend Sunday morning services. 
Consistent attendance allows you to connect with others, engage in 
meaningful corporate worship and engage in sound Biblical teaching. The 
second is to serve somewhere within our ministry.  When we all jump in to help 
serve, we bless those around us, use our God-given gifts and talents while 
strengthening our church body.  The final thing we ask people to do is to join a 
Community Group!  We believe the best way to connect with others, apply 
God’s Word to our lives, provide care for one another and do life with people 
who truly care about you is through a Community Group!  You need 
community and someone in community needs you!  We’d love to help you find 
a place to serve and get connected to a Community Group!  Our next 
opportunity to join a Community Group will be on Saturday, September 8th, at 
our GroupLink Event. 


















